BACK TO NIGHT
AT LANGSTON

We are excited to invite you to our Back-to-School Night on
September 25, 2025 . This event will provide an opportunity to
meet your student's teachers and learn about classroom
expectations. We also want to hear feedback on how we can
work together to support your student this school year. The
evening will begin at 4 p.m. in the library on the 3rd floor.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Wednesday September 25, 2025
4 p.m. to 6 p.m.
2121 N. Culpeper Street Arlington VA, 22207




